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“First Positive COVID-19 Case from Holt County” 
Public Service Announcement 

 
North Central District Health Department (NCDHD) was made aware of the first positive 

COVID-19 case in Holt County. The case resides in Holt County but is currently in quarantine 
outside of the district. The case was exposed in a county outside of the NCDHD district and has 
not been in the district for 1.5 weeks prior to symptoms. All close contacts have been identified 
and contacted. The risk to the communities of Holt County from this positive case is none.  
 

NCDHD would like to reiterate to our district communities that though this case is 
outside of the county, district residents should still be cautious and practice social distancing as 
there are positive COVID-19 cases in adjoining counties and outbreaks in neighboring districts.  

 
NCDHD would like to remind our district communities it was announced from the office of 

Governor Ricketts new Directed Health Measures (DHM) for the NCDHD area will be in effect 
tomorrow, May 4th. New guidance is available on the DHHS website as well as the NCDHD 
Facebook page.  
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